

## **NEWSLETTER**

Term 1, Week 7 & Term 2 Week 1 2020

office@meads.e-sussex.sch.uk

www.meads.e-sussex.sch.uk

### **LOUD SHIRT DAY**

Raised £235 for AVUK





Welcome to

Miss Benjamin, our

new INA in

Reception Class.









Thank you to all parents and carers supporting our request to wear face coverings whilst on school grounds at drop off and collection times.

Please can we take this opportunity to remind you that some members of the community are exempt from wearing a face covering for a number of reasons and it is not necessary to challenge anyone not wearing one.

### Rainbow Awards:

Reception: Samuel Aston

Year 1: Elene Scoufarides

Year 2: Octavia Haines

Year 3: Evelyn Reading-Parkes

Year 4: Peter McEnnis

Year 5: Willem Van Kleeff

Year 6: Louisa McEnnis

#### **Upcoming dates**

2/11/20 Inset Day

3/11/20 First Day of Term 2

6/11/20 Flu Vaccinations

0/11/20 Parent Consultations

12/11/20 Parent Consultations

17/11/20 Parent Consultations

19/11/20 8pm Friends AGM

18/12/20 Last Day of Term 2

### Rainbow Awards:

Reception: Niamh Macvean

Year 1: Summer James

Year 2: Dexter Johnson

Year 3: Rocco Movafagh

Year 4: Henry Phillips

Year 5: Willem Van Kleef

Year 6: Freddie Becker

## **Harvest and Pastoral Care**

Father God, whose idea it was that seeds should grow and produce crops and fruit, we want to say thank you from the bottom of our hearts for your goodness and care, and for giving us enough to eat in the harvest of the land. Lord God, please also give us wisdom and good sense to use this harvest well, to thank you for meeting our needs and to help those who are don't have enough. Amen

o generously for the

Thank you to all our families who gave so generously for the Harvest Collection for our local Foodbank.

We are able to take donations throughout the year in our Foodbank basket which is just inside the main entrance door. Please continue to send in your items whenever you can.



Lesson • To celebrate God's goodness in the harvest. • To reflect on being more thankful. • To explore how we can grow fruit in our lives





# **Wild Beach Training**

As part of our INSET day, staff had wild beach training led by Miss Tullet at Holywell.

She guided us through a number of activities and we learned about tides and teamwork, getting drenched in a heavy shower along the way! We finished the session with a litter pick, as we encourage everyone to leave our beaches a little cleaner than we found them. All classes will have the opportunity to experience wild beach learning at some point during the year.















